
 

 

  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

News let ter  4 /15/24  
 
 

CALENDAR	

	
April	17				Spring	Pics	-Rescheduled			

Spirit Night Tijuana Flats	

April 18- KG Play 5:30 in cafeteria 
(Barfield,DeMouy,Bryan) students arrive 
5:10 
April 25- KG Play 5:30 in cafeteria 
 (Colburn, Milton, Thompson) Students 
arrive 5:10 
April 27 Battle of the Books (Team 
members only @ Washington High School) 
8-1:00 pm 
April 29- May 3 Teacher Appreciation 
Week 

             
 
May 1 Third/Fifth grade FAST PM3 ELA 
test 
May 2 Fourth grade FAST PM3 ELA test 
May 3 KG-2nd STAR ELA test 
May 7 Third/Fifth FAST PM3 Math test 
May 8 Fourth grade FAST PM3 Math test 
May 9 Fifth grade FL Science Test 
May 10 KG-2nd STAR Math test 
May 17 5th Grade Banquet 
May 22- Last day for students- Early 
Release Day/ Report Cards Posted 
   

      
3rd,	4th and 5th Grade will take the 

Florida B.E.S.T. Assessments	
May	1-10th  

 

Students	need	to	be	on	time	and	ready	
to	show	what	they	know!	

 
 

Pr inc ipa l  –  She l ly  Cox  
Ass i s tant  Pr inc ipa l  –  Kr i s t in  Arno ld  
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Spring Pictures RESCHEDULED:  
Wednesday, April 17 

You can still order online (PRE-ORDER ONLY) 
 

 
 
 

Coach’s Corner 
Not drinking enough water throughout the day can leave 
you feeling sore, tired, and unfocused. How much water 
should you be drinking? The answer depends on multiple 
factors, including your health, diet, physical activity, and 
general lifestyle. You’ve probably heard the 8 glasses a 
day rule, but it’s a bit tricky because people also get 
hydration from other beverages and from fruits and 
veggies, too. In general, you can stay appropriately 
hydrated by drinking water throughout the day, and if you 
feel thirsty. If you live in a warmer climate or are more 
active daily, you may need to drink more water. 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Congratulations, Students of the Month:  
Olivia Le and Luis Pena Perez 

 

 



 

 

  
 
	 	
 
 
 
 
                                             

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

 

 

 
  

 

Partners in Education 
Thank you for giving back to our school. 

Your support is appreciated! 

 
will host Spirit Night for 

Scenic Heights on April 17th  
from 5-8pm. 

A portion of sales will be donated to our 
school. Sounds like a night to skip cooking 

and eat out as a family. This is a great way to 
support our school. 

 

Teacher Appreciation Week will be here 
soon!! Teachers love on students all year, 
now let’s show them some love during the 

week of April 29-May 3! 

  

 
 

 
 
 
 

Don’t 
Forget 

 to order 
yearbooks  

online!  
   

 

 

 

SCIENCE NIGHT FUN!  

 


